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DEED DESCRIPTION 2o 7 SCffl¼Vl'l1 ,4..t./i:... 

situated in tlle state of Ollio, county of Muskingum, being a 
resurvey of Vickie Jean Gill Vol, 894 Pg, 22i, being part 
of Lot 22 of Sohaumdale in the City of Zanesville, and more 
particularly deeoribed as follows: 

Beginning at an iron pin found at the Southeast corner of 
Lot 23 of Schaumdale1 thence along the West R/W line of 
SchaUIII Ave. Nortll oo Degrees 00 Minutes oo Seconda west 
71,4a feet to an iron pin aet and the place of beginning, 
thence leaving ■aid R/W North 89 Degrees 44 Minutes 28 
Seconds West 84,15 feet to an iron pin set on the East R/W 
line of the Zanaavllla Terminal Railway, thence along said 
R/W North 23 Degrees 17 Minutes 22 Seconds East 19,02 feet 
to an iron pin sat1 tllenca leaving said R/W South 89 
Degrees 44 Minutes 28 Seconds East 76,63 feet to an iron 
pin set on tlle Wast line of Schaum Ave,, thence along eaid 
West line south 00 Degreaa OQ Minutes 00 Seconds East 17.50 
feet to the place of beginning, containing o.oJ acres, more 
or less, subject to all legal llighways and eaaeaente, 

See plat attaolled, 

Subject to overllang easements in Vol. 889 Pg. 101 and Vol. 
894 Pg. 229. 

Iron pins set are 5/8 incll rebar with plastic 
identification caps. 

Bearings are based on tlle West R/W lina of SchaUII Ave. as 
being Korth 00 Degrees oo Minutes 00 Saoonda West. 

This description was written fro• a survey 11ade August 12, 
1994. 
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